
 

 

Albania needs YOU! 
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May 20, 2017 
 

Do you have expertise in the mission field, 
or wisdom from working in ministry? If so, your 
support would be greatly appreciated by the New 
Tirana community in Albania. 
 
Last year, Albania was designated as a Special 
Strategic Nation by FFWPU International HQ, the 
only country in Europe to be recognised for its 
potential for national restoration. All the other 
European communities are mobilising support for 
Albania, with each Albanian community having 
been twinned with one of the European sub-
regions. The New Tirana community (located in a 
region called New Tirana) was twinned with the 

Islands Nations sub-region, which includes the UK, Ireland, Iceland and Malta. We are inviting blessed 
family members from these communities to offer a significant contribution to the New Tirana centre. 
 
During the European Cheon Il Guk Assembly in Prague earlier this year, some members of the UK 
community had the privilege of meeting representatives of the New Tirana Centre. Also, next month the 
UK National Director will visit the centre for a few days to support some of the CARP activities being 
planned. The slideshow below introduces the New Tirana Centre and some of the final slides explain how 
we could support the growth and development of their community: 
 
The primary strategy by which we would like to support the New Tirana community is by sending 
experienced members who can visit the community for a meaningful length of time in order to guide and 
mentor the young leadership and young membership. We don’t want to see the Albanian membership 
repeating the same mistakes made by our young, British community several decades ago. By sharing our 
priceless human resources with our Albanian brothers and sisters, we can deliver training that will help 
their community to mature more quickly. 
 
If you are interested in visiting Albania to support the New Tirana Centre, please send a letter to 
the FFWPU HQ introducing yourself. The FFWPU National Council will interview any candidates and 
select those who are recommendable. You might even consider going with some or all the members of 
your family, to demonstrate the power of a blessed family working together as an owner of Cheon Il Guk. 
 
It is recommended that any endorsed volunteers should raise the funds for the travel by their own means. 
 
Donations Welcome! 

 
Perhaps you wouldn’t be able to go to Albania but you would like to make a donation so that someone 
else can; if so, donations would be gratefully accepted. Additionally, if you would like to send any other 
donations in kind, please contact the FFWPU HQ to discuss how to collect and transport the items.  


